
OPAK newsletter from the Masters of 
Maths! 

  Number of the week 

competition! 
This half term, the Masters of Maths have 
raised the profile of the Number of the 
Week in each class. They conducted an 
assembly to promote the number of the 
week, to talk about its importance and 
how children can interact with it, and 
they launched a Number of the Week 
poster competition! 

 
The competition was to produce the 
best poster that talker about the number 
of the week, explored its properties and 
raised its profile! 

 
There were lots of entries, and the 
Masters of Maths chose Aisha as a 
deserved winner! 

 

World Maths Day! 

 
For World Maths Day, every class took 
part in an escape room! Each class was 
“locked” in their classroom, and had one 
hour to solve maths-based problems to 
escape! 
 

 
 
 
Each class’s maths problems were unique, 
and were designed to test children’s 
problem solving ability and resilience, as 
well as their maths knowledge! 
 

 
 
Don’t worry, we made sure they were 
let out eventually! 
 



 National Numeracy 

Day 2023! 
 

 

 

For National Numeracy Day this year, 
each class completed a different task. 
Some children learned how to budget 
with Mr MoneyJar, some children learned 
a maths-based dance with “Strictly Come 
Dancing” star Katya Jones, while others 
got rapping with Harry Baker! Lots of fun 
was had throughout the maths lessons, 
and some really important tips were 
given for all the children.  

  
There was even a “Number Heroes” 
competition, for children to create a 
picture of their dream job or hobby, and 
to show how number are important to 
that job. We’ve had lots of entries so far, 
and the competition is still open! 

 

 

Number Day 2023! 
 

 

 

 

In order to raise money for the NSPCC, 
the children were invited to “dress up as 
digits” – coming to school wearing a 
number. Lots of children made a huge 
effort with some amazing outfits, and lots 
of money was raised through donations! 

  

World Multiplication 
Tables Day 

 
For World Multiplication Tables Day, the 
entire school took part in a number of 
times tables challenges, all led by our 
Masters of Maths! The main event was a 
whole school TT Rockstars battle of the 
bands, which was won by Year 6! 

 
 

 


